EFCSA Executive Committee

Meeting Minutes
Monday 13th March 2023
The Blue Base
	Item
	Minute

	  1
	Welcome & Apologies
The Chair opened the meeting welcoming the Committee. 
Present were:
Dave Kelly (Chair), Julie Hobson (Vice-Chair), Ian Seymour (Secretary), Ian Webster (Treasurer), John Blain, Barry Hancox, Paul Murphy, Michael Owen, Phil Parker, 
Tony Rimmer, Keith Seymour. 
Apologies were received from:
Robbie Daniels, Dave Gillam, Tom Hughes.

	  2
	Approval of minutes of the previous meeting:
The minutes having been previously distributed were taken as read.

Paul Murphy proposed that the minutes be approved. 

The motion was seconded by John Blain.

	  3
	Review of Action Plan
Ian Seymour talked through the numerous items on the Action Plan seeking updates from the various Action Owners. The outstanding actions and updates are summarised as follows:

· Dave Kelly said he would investigate the cost of our Shareholder banner from another source. 
· It was suggested that the proposed Forum regarding the stadium construction be held either in April or at the end of the season. It was agreed that Dave Kelly ask the club if Colin Chong would be willing to attend.
· Julie Hobson had re-worded the article written by Michael Owen and sent to him to look and agree before sending to the club.
· Dave Kelly advised that he been in an email conversation with Bill Kenwright although we had still not received any dates for our Quarterly Meetings
See Action Plan for next month’s actions.

	  4
	Chair’s Report

Dave Kelly stated that he had nothing to report since our last meeting.

	  5
	Treasurer’s Report

Ian Webster stated that he had nothing to report since our last meeting.

	  6
	Secretary’s Report
Ian Seymour stated that he had nothing to report since our last meeting.


	7
	Any Other Business

· It was agreed to change the start times of our meetings to 6.30pm and we would continue to hold them in The Blue Base whenever possible.
· In view of the lack of communication from the club regarding the holding of an AGM it was agreed that John Blain would put together a few paragraphs that we could put out as a “press release” to send to our local press and our membership as well as posting on social media. In addition to be posted onto our website.

 


There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.55pm

